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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOROUGH OF WEST CHESTER
CHESTER COUNTY, PA

PROPOSED TRANSFER OF RESTAURANT LIQUOR LICENSE
WITHIN THE BOROUGH OF WEST CHESTER

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the Borough of West
Chester, Chester County, PA, will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, March
20, 2018 at 6:00 PM in the Council public meeting room at the temporary
Borough offices located at the Spellman Building, 829 Paoli Pike, West
Chester, PA to consider the application of Tavolo Andiario, LLC. The Applicant
is requesting Borough Council approval of the transfer of ownership and location
of a restaurant liquor license currently in safekeeping with the Pennsylvania Liquor
Control Board. The license is owned by Thai Partners, Inc. and was used at a former
restaurant at 344 West Gay Street, West Chester Borough. The Applicant proposes
to use the license at a new restaurant to be located at 106 West Gay Street, West
Chester Borough. Borough Council approval is required to authorize the PLCB to
transfer the location or ownership of the license. All interested individuals and
businesses are invited to attend and present comments, recommendations and

testimony at the hearing.

Michael Perrone, Borough Manager

POSTED: MARCH 6, 2018



